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KHSAA 360/ArbiterSports In Person Trainings

A very positive and beneficial training experience. Not only for
the KHSAA Member High School Administrators that attended,
but for KHSAA and Arbiter Staff as well.

On Tuesday, October 15, and Wednesday, October 16, the
KHSAA and Arbiter held two joint in-person training meetings for
KHSAA Member School Administrators. The meetings were held
at the Knicely Center in Bowling Green and Central Bank Center
in Lexington.

There were 43 in attendance at Bowling Green and 83 in
Lexington.

Commissioner Tackett and | were presenters from the KHSAA.
In attendance from ArbiterSports were Zane Zientek (Product
Manager), Ashlee Lavatai (Enterprise Specialist and Kentucky's
State Support Contact), and Kate Fuchs (Solutions Product
Manager). To assist Ms. Fuchs at both meetings, Athletic
Director Casey Fisk from Scott High School presented and
demonstrated Arbiter Registration - an additional option in the
ArbiterSports platform that more KHSAA member schools are
adopting.

Zane and Ashlee, with their knowledge of the platform, along
with me aligning the information on how it pertains to our
member schools and their Athletic Directors, seemed effective.
The same held true for the section on Arbiter Registration: Ms.
Fuchs' knowledge of the platform, backed by Mr. Fisk's real-
world involvement with Arbiter Registration since its inception in
2019 at Scott High School, proved equally effective.

The KHSAA extends gratitude to Mr. Fisk and his collaborative
role: showing Kentucky schools what the platform can do using
Scott High as a Kentucky Data model.

The KHSAA and ArbiterSports are planning similar in-person
training at the start of the 2025-2026 school year.



